
Brett F. Woods, Ph.D. 
Acting Cabinet Secretary 

Susana Martinez 
Governor 

J. Daniel Sanchez 
Acting Division Director 
Oil Conservation Division 

December 28, 2011 

Dr. Kay Havenor 
Mesquite SWD, Inc. 
904 Moore Avenue 
Roswell, NM 88201-1144 

Re: Administrative Order SWD-1228 
Delaware River Unit Well No. 2 (API 30-015-24784) 
1980 FNL, 990 FWL, Unit E of Sec 11, T26S, R28E, NMPM, Eddy County 
Dispose into the Delaware Mountain Group, Depths: 2642 to 4934 

You have submitted a request on behalf of Mesquite SWD, Inc., for an extension of this disposal 
permit beyond the previously granted 1/11/2012 deadline to commence injection for the reasons 
outlined in the attached correspondence. 

The Division finds that granting this request to extend this injection permit is in the interest of 
conservation and will prevent waste and protect the environment. 

All requirements of the above referenced injection permit and agreements in the application 
remain in full force and effect. 

The deadline to commence injection is hereby extended until July 11, 2012. 

JAMI BAILEY y 

Director 

JB/wvjj 

Cc: Oil Conservation Division - Artesia 
File: SWD-1228 

Oil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive 
* Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

* Phone: (505) 476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462* http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us 



Kay C. Havenor, Ph.D. Office: 575-626-4518 
e-mail: KHavenor@GeoResources.com 

904 Moore Ave 
Roswell, New Mexico 88201-1144 

Technologies ^ 

December 20, 2011 

Mr. William.V.Jones 
NM OCD Santa Fe 
1220 S. St. Francis Blvd 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Dear Mr. Jones: 

The location of the Delaware River Unit Well No. 2, SWD-1228, is adjacent to US-285 near the 
State line, where electric power has long been in very short supply. New supplies are now in the 
process of being installed and should be available within the next few months. Mesquite is also 
attempting to arrange for a re-entry unit. As the conditions of the SWD permit require disposal 
be in progress on or before January 11, 2012, an extension is respectfully requested. 

Mesquite respectfully requests a six (6) months extension for SWD-1228. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this request please contact the undersigned 
by telephone at the above number, or by e-mail to K.Havenor@georesources.com. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Re :Request for Extension 
Mesquite SWD, Inc SWD-1228 
API 30-015-24784 

Kay Havenor, PG 
Agent on behalf of Mesquite SWD, Inc. 
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